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Subject: FW: The Board's Investigation into the Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island 
Interconnected System - Phase Two RFI schedule

From: Paul L. Coxworthy 
Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 9:01 PM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board 
Subject: RE: Supply Issues and Power Outage Investigationand Hearing - Phase Two RFI schedule 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon, 
 
This will advise that the Island Industrial Customers will not be filing RFIs in the first round for Phase Two of 
this review, as presently due on December 1, 2014. 
 
The Island Industrial Customers reserve their future opportunity to file RFIs in respect of Phase Two, when the 
further opportunity to do so is scheduled by the Board. The Island Industrial Customers also continue to 
request that they be copied on all filings in Phase Two, as well as in Phase One. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul Coxworthy 
 

 

Paul L. Coxworthy 
Partner 
stewartmckelvey.com/StJohns  
D: 709.570.8830 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com

 




